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Well done everyone, we have beaten our own record and raised a gigantic sum of money from Saturday's Summer Fair. The 
early drizzle
 didn't stop people coming along to support us and many of you spent time both beforehand preparing, as well as on the day, setting up, running and clearing up the stalls. Thank you
 so much for your support!
I'd like to name and thank each of you individually, but that's 
not possible. H
owever I have to mention Michelle
 Dutton
, who has for many years run our scrummy refreshments stall, making cream teas for the great and good of Bradley, who is sadly leaving our fold this time. Thank you for all those scones! Thanks also to Maxine and Nic Galvin who are on personal missions to sell the most raffle tickets - no one is safe from you, which is brilliant for us. Also, Lu Reynolds may be our newest member, but was happy to be given rats and bats and spent the afternoon encouraging roden
t mutilation.  
                                   
Thank you!
)Wow!!!!! 66 tasty cream teas consumed, rats batted, coconuts knocked off perches, 140(ish) tombola prizes won, over 750 raffle tickets sold, 52 bran tub prizes pulled from sawdust, nails painted, goals scored, local soaps smelt, plants purchased and everyone's 'treasures' sold on the White Elephant - and over £1665 raised in the process. Not bad for an afternoon's work!
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Hannah Aram and Fred Bear admiring the ‘I      Bradley 
School’  cake
 made by Vicky (Noah’s Mum)
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As mentioned on the day, this money will be put towards the new mezzanine floor above the Junior Classroom, so will benefit all our children.

Forthcoming Events for your diary;

· Tuesday Summer Holiday Club is back by popular demand. Our full schedule of meeting places are listed overleaf, along with suggested car parking and any charges. Everyone is very welcome, including grandparents, friends and any other children you're looking after.

· Saturday 8th October there will be a Barn Dance at Hulland Millennium Hall, details to follow in the new term. 

· And in case you're thinking about Christmas, our Christmas fair is booked for Friday 2nd December, commencing at 3.30pm straight after school, in the junior classroom.

Our next PTA meeting is scheduled for 15th September, at the Shoulder of Mutton Pub, Osmaston, 7.45pm start. Everyone welcome.

Have a lovely relaxing fantastic summer break!
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